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Congratulations

Michelle Stevenson, MD

has been named Director of 

Pediatrics Research Development 

for the Department of Pediatrics.
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Congratulations

Deborah Winders Davis, PhD

has received a Grant from the 

National Institute on Aging

totaling $5 million.
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Congratulations

Fred Warkentine, MD and the 

Division of Pediatric Emergency Medicine

are proud to announce the

Clinical Ultrasound Accreditation of the 

Emergency Department at NCH.
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Congratulations

Sara Watson, MD
has been nominated to the 

2020 AAMC Early Career Women 

Leadership Development Seminar



L O U I S V I L L E . E DU

Congratulations

Dan Stewart, MD
has been nominated to the 

2019 Faculty Excellence Award

Career Achievement in Service
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Congratulations

Suzanne Kingery, MD
has been nominated to the 

2019 Faculty Excellence Award

Multicultural Teaching Award
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Congratulations

Navjyot Vidwan, MD
has been nominated to the 

2019 Faculty Excellence Award

Distinguished Service to the Community, 

Commonwealth and Region
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2020 Pediatric Fellowship Match Results:

Subspecialty Program New Fellow Name(s)

Child & Adolescent Psychiatry
Kristine Baula, MD (Residency: University of Louisville)

Mahmood Hossain, DO (Residency: Florida International 
University)

Neonatal-Perinatal Medicine
Diane Buckley, MD (Residency: University of Louisville)
Daniel Kahn, MD (Residency: University of Louisville)

Carrie Moore, MD (Residency: West Virginia University)

Pediatric Critical Care
Michael Facciolo, MD (Residency: University of Tennessee –

Chattanooga)
Johnna Sizemore, DO (Residency: Loyola University)

Pediatric Emergency Medicine

Julie Klensch, MD (Residency: Indiana University)
Samantha Lucrezia, MD (Residency: Johns Hopkins All Children’s 

Hospital)
Ndah Poteh, MD (Residency: University of Alabama – Birmingham)

Pediatric Endocrinology Megan Coriell, MD (Residency: Augusta University)
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All Pediatric Division faculty member’s annual reviews are to be 

submitted to Faculty Affairs

Ashley Curry email:   a0kare01@Louisville.edu

Annual Reviews Due
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The General Pediatrics Downtown clinic 

has a food bank available to anyone who 

is in need of food. 

If you know a patient or family who are 

hungry, please send them down to the 

front desk of General Pediatrics (Level 1, 

Novak Center) and one of the staff 

members will help collect their food. 

Food Bank
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Major change in encrypted email services

Information Technology Services announces a beneficial change in encrypted email 

services, with a switch to Microsoft’s O365 message encryption. The Jan. 31 upgrade 

offers new options for sending encrypted emails. Users can securely send protected 

email messages to users inside and outside of UofL on any device. The new level of 

encryption, essential with regard to the sensitivity of data shared, provides increased 

protection both in-transit and with recipient identity validation.

See the February edition of PedsNews for directions.

UofL Encrypted E-mail Services
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REMINDER:   Government Relations

If you are asked to speak or present to a

government official or government related group

please notify: Dianna Stover,  Communications Coordinator for 

Dept. of Peds. (dianna.stover@louisville.edu).

Thank you for your continued advocacy for children.
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MARKETING & COMMUNICATIONS 
SUPPORT  TEAM

Department of Pediatrics Health Sciences Center

Dianna Stover
Pediatrics Marketing & Communications
Coordinator

Contact Dianna for:
• Web Content
• Digital Media
• Events 
• Community Outreach
• Government Relations
• Awards
• Logos & Branding
• UofL Design & Print services
• Media requests for interviews

O: 502-852-8607
C: 502-558-4382
dianna.stover@louisville.edu

Jill Scoggins
Assistant Director
HSC Communications

Contact Jill for:
• Press Releases
• Publications once accepted - Notify Jill when a 

publication is accepted and before it is 
published

After Hours PR/Interview Request: 
502-852-8813

O: 502-852-7461
jill.Scoggins@louisville.edu
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Faculty Meeting Dates

Faculty Meeting Dates
March 2, 2020        (Wade Mountz)

April 6, 2020    (Novak)
May 4, 2020              (Novak)
June 1, 2020               (Novak)
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Next Faculty Meeting

March 2, 2020

12:10 – 1:00

Wade Mountz

Auditorium


